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Dear parents/guardians, 

Targets and Quintiles 

Following feedback from various sources, we are going to change the Quintiles so the highest Quintile is Q1 and the 

lowest is Q5. This will bring the grading more in line with other systems and make it easier to interpret and understand. 

It also means it will align with mathematical convention.  

 

We are sorry for any inconvenience caused by this change, but we feel it is better to alter the grading now before the 

system becomes embedded. 

On the school reports being sent home this afternoon, your child will receive an Attitude to Learning grade for each 

subject along with a target Quintile. This is the Quintile your child will be aiming for in the upcoming Summer exams. 

These exams will be taking place after May half term from the 3rd-14th June.  

Students are always receiving regular feedback and assessments from their teachers in every lesson through a variety of 

methods such as questioning, quizzing and independent work to support their progress. To avoid confusion with the 

final assessments in the year, we will be changing the name to Summer exams.  

Students will have further support in understanding this new system in a series of assemblies. This will be accompanied 

with the launch of core knowledge booklets as part of the new homework structure. This will provide students with the 

curriculum information they will be learning and assessed on in the Summer term. This will allow the students to better 

prepare for the Summer exams and transfer learning to their long-term memory.  

If you have further questions, please contact the school. 

Kind regards, 

 

Louise Gregg 
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